
 

 

Date:  Wednesday, 31 January 2018 

 
 

Notice to Shippers 
 

Australia to Fiji trade lane – BAF notification 
 

 
Dear Valued Customers, 
  

Neptune Pacific Line (NPL) wishes to advise that following a monitoring of fuel prices over a five-
week consecutive period this has a resulted in a increase to our existing Bunker Adjustment Factor 
(BAF) on the Australia to Fiji trade lane. 

Effective from the Melanesian Pride V.001N etd Melbourne 9th of March 2018, BAF will be applicable 
as follows;  

 USD 80/teu -applicable to both dry and reefer  

NPL will continue to monitor the fuel price and reserve the right to change, with suitable notice to 

the trade as applicable. 

 

Any further clarification please contact your local NPL management team.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Neptune Pacific Line 

 

www.neptunepacificline.com 

 

http://www.neptunepacificline.com/

